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DATE: August 10, 2018

TO: Board of Mayor and Aldermen

FROM: Eric Stuckey, City Administrator
Michelle Hatcher, Director of Water Management
Patricia McNeese, Utilities Project Manager

SUBJECT:
Consideration of Final Change Order to the Construction Contract (COF Contract No. 2014-0181) with Cleary
Construction, Inc. for the Curd Branch and Watson Branch Interceptor Sewer Improvements Project for a
Decrease in Cost of $51,241.00 and a Time Extension thru June 14, 2018.  (08/23/18 CIC 3-0)

Purpose
The purpose of this memo is to provide information to the Franklin Board of Mayor and Aldermen (BOMA)
concerning the Final Change Order to the Construction Contract (COF Contract No. 2014-0181) with Cleary
Construction Inc. for the Curd Branch and Watson Branch Interceptor Sewer Improvements Project.

Background
The construction contract for the Curd Branch and Watson Branch Interceptor Sewer Improvements Project
was approved at the November 8, 2016, BOMA meeting and awarded to Cleary Construction, Inc. in the
amount of $1,481,995.00.  Construction on the project is complete.

Financial Impact
This final reconciling change order is a decrease in the construction contract of $51,241.00.

Recommendation
Staff recommends approval of the Final Change Order to the Construction Contract (COF Contract No. 2014-
0181) with Cleary Construction, Inc. for the Curd Branch and Watson Branch Interceptor Sewer Improvements
Project for a Decrease in Cost of $51,241.00 and a Time Extension thru June 14, 2018.

File #: 18-0848, Version: 1

City of Franklin Printed on 4/17/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

